[Very Important] all club activities and circle activities will be prohibited

Recently, the infection of coronavirus in Japan has been spread. Due to this situation, The Japanese Government announced
a state of emergency for 4 prefectures (Tokyo, Osaka, Kyoto and Hyogo), which started from April 25th. Also, today, it was

found out that 6 students studying on Kofu campus were infected with coronavirus.

Because of this recent situation, all club activities and circle activities will be prohibited to conduct for the time being. Also,

please follow the guidelines below/Preventing the spread of infection.

+ Please follow basic customs for the prevention: wearing mask, wash your hands, disinfection and keeping physical distancing.

+ Please avoid the situations with 3C: 1. Closed spaces with poor ventilation, 2. Crowded places with many people nearby and
3. Close-contact setting such as close-range conversations

+ Please avoid making trips and visiting parties

+ Please install COCOA apprication



